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AGENDA: August 3, 1999

July 22, 1999

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: BROMMER MAINTENANCE YARD ROOFING PROJECT

Members of the Board:

The special provisions and engineer’s estimate for the Brommer Maintenance Yard
Roofing Project are presented here for your consideration and approval. This project proposes to
apply approximately 11,000 square feet of polyurethane foam insulation roof and appurtenances at
the Brommer Maintenance Yard.

The engineer’s estimate for the Brommer Maintenance Yard Roofing Project is
$70,000. Sufficient funds are available in the 199912000 Road Budget to cover this expenditure.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors take the following action:

1. Approve the special provisions and engineer’s estimate and authorize calling for
bids on the Brommer Maintenance Yard Roofing Project.

2. Set bid opening for lo:45 a.m. on August 24, 1999.

41



.L

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
, Page -2- -72

3. Direct the Clerk of the Board to advertise a Notice to Contractors for a ten-day
period beginning August 8, 1999, in accordance with the provisions of the Public
Contract Code Section 20392.

Yours truly,

Director of Public Works

VEX-W

Attachments

RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL:

- czy
County Administrative Officer

copy to: Public Works (Bill Dunlap,  Road Superintendent)


